
 
 
 
 
 

Due to the inclement weather, the 

February 11, 2025 Planning 

Board meeting will be  

CANCELED.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

All agenda items will be re-scheduled for 
March 11, 2025.  

 
 

Please contact the Planning Board 
Secretary, Stephanie Merola, with any 

questions.  
(732)215-6383 

smerola@southplainfieldnj.com 


